
 
Welcome to Chorus Frog Garden’s 2024 Season!  

June 7th - November 1st/December 20th 
 
 

 
 
 

We are excited to welcome you back for what will be the 6th season of our CSA program! 

Chorus Frog plant nursery and Quarry Farm market gardens have joined together as one cooperatively 
owned and operated business - Chorus Frog Organic Gardens Cooperative. We are looking forward to our 
first season with this new structure and hope you will join us!  

This season we are offering a slightly different configuration of programs. The summer season remains 
unchanged, but the winter program is a bit shorter this year. We are also offering you the chance to sign 
up for the full 26-week season now. 
As with everything these days, our costs have gone up. Compost, amendments, seeds and everything we 
need to grow veggies is more expensive. We are also striving to pay ourselves a living wage. As a result, 
the price per box will be $48 this season.  
 
 



Full Season 
Weekly from June 7th - November 1, bi-weekly November 8 -  December 20th 
26 boxes = $1248  

Main season 
Weekly from June 7th - November 1 
22 boxes = $1056 

Half Share Full Season 
Bi-weekly from June 7th - December 20 
15 boxes = $720 

Half Share Main Season 
Bi-weekly from June 7th - November 1 
11 boxes = $528 

Registration is through our website again this year. This year we are also offering Francis Bread, honey from 
the Comox Valley and organic coffee from Super Beans Coffee.  

As part of the CSA relationship between farmer and member, we will hold your spots in the programs 
until March 31st. However, the sooner we hear from you the better! 
It may still feel as if June is a long way off, but as part of the CSA model, you commit to us by paying in 
advance for the season’s program so that we can buy supplies, prepare the soil, fix leaky irrigation lines 
and support ourselves. We commit to you by providing you with abundant, tasty, seasonal food 
throughout the program.  

We understand that it may be challenging to come up with the funds for the programs upfront, so 
please reach out to us if this is a barrier and we can create a payment plan. We are also sourcing 
sponsors to help low income families offset the cost of the CSA program. Please reach out to us if you 
are interested in this program - either as a sponsor or a recipient.  

We are looking forward to a fantastic season ahead. Please let us know your plans and feel free to 
spread the word if you know anyone interested in joining the program.  

All our best, 

The Chorus Frog Team 
 


